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Taping/Recording Board Meetings 

 

 

Members of the public and media may use photographic, electronic audio and video broadcasting, 

and recording devices at all meetings open to the public according to the following guidelines: 

 

1. The Board Chairperson will permit the use of photographic, broadcasting, and recording 

devices during a meeting only after informing all those present that the devices will be used. 

2. Persons operating cameras, broadcasting, and/or recording devices must do so as 

unobtrusively as possible and without disturbing the meeting.  Specifically, they may not 

obstruct the view between the Board members and the audience and conduct interviews or 

give commentary during the meeting. 

3. Meetings of the entire Board of Education may be recorded for re-broadcast on public 

access television. 

4. Any recording of Board of Education meetings shall be made available to the public under 

the Freedom of Information Act.  The fact that such meetings are being recorded by the 

Board need not be announced by the Board Chairperson in advance. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bylaw adopted by the Board: October 24, 2017  

 


